DELHI INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, SECTOR-23, DWARKA

ADVISORY FOR ZOOM CLASSES

Dear Parents,

We hope and pray this finds you safe and in healthy spirits.

We have been conducting online classes on Zoom platform and are sharing the standard ADVISORY
to keep our experience safe and healthy.

Entire transmission is under supervision and surveillance of authorities. In case any unauthorized or
illegal activity is found the IT department of authorized shall take appropriate action against the violators
in accordance with IP ADRESS as all the IP address is being supervised randomly.

Kindly refer to the following DO’s and DON'Ts for students and parents respectively:

STUDENTS:-

Login using your formal name since attendance is being marked.

Don’t share your class invites/Links with anyone who is not a part of your school or class.
Unidentified names will not be allowed in the class.

Those who are not able to attend session please inform the Teacher /school In advance through
formal email.

Keep your identity safe and don’t share meeting id with anyone.

Inappropriate use of IT is covered under LAW as follows: stay safe and secure.

Faking Name/Identity-Section 66 D of IT ACT.

Hacking someone Account and using it-Section 66C of IT ACT.

Person making a fake account with someone else name or PIC- Section 66D of IT Act.
Posting/Sharing/Forwarding Vulgar inappropriate contents — Section 67 A of IT Act.
Posting/Sharing/Forwarding Non-Consensual private images/videos — Section 66 E and 67 A
or 67 B.

PARENTS :-

Randomly monitor your child during online classes.

Ensure that the child keeps video ON and is under the teacher’s vigilance.

the recording feature is being restricted for security reasons.

To inculcate punctuality and time efficiency, the sessions will be locked 10 mins after starting.
Kindly ensure the child logs in on time.

Make the children aware of Digital Manners to behave appropriately in online classes.

Beware of Online Frauds happening in Virtual World.

Do not download any app from an unknown source, link.

Student need not have an account on the zoom, they may join the meeting via Meeting 1D

Wishing you enriching sessions.

Warm Regards,

Team DIS



